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Septenber 8,1982

Veterans Administration Medical Center ,/
ATTN: Mr. Eugene E. Speer, Jr.

}d
j1J6Medical Center Director

Augusta, GA 30904

,
Gentlemen:

,

Subject: Report No. 10-08389-03/82-f1

This refers to your letter of August 18, 1982, responding to our letter and
Notice of Violation dated July 26, 1982, concerning your NRC License
No. 10-08389-03.

The information provided by your letter does not meet the requirements of
10 CFR 2.201 in that responses were not provided for each violation as follows:
(1) admission or denial of the alleged violation, (2) the reasons for the vio-
lation, if admitted; (3) the corrective steps which have been taken and the
results achieved; (4) corrective steps which will be taken to avoid further
violations; and (5) the date when full compliance will be achieved.

You are requested to submit a supplementary response enumerating your responses
as stated above, within ten days after receipt of this letter.

Furthermore, in reference to your comments regarding each violation, this office
does not find these procedures to be acceptable alternatives to the health
physics procedures required by your license, nor do your arguments represent
acceptable justification for operating in noncompliance.

Please advise me of any questions or problems.

Sincerely,

i

| (Original sighed by AFGibson/for)
Jchn A. Olshinski, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs
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